Taloyoak Housing Authority
P O Box 45 | Taloyoak, NU | X0B 180
T{867) 561-5343 | F {867) 561-5002

The Honorable Lorne Kusugak

Minister Responsible for the Nunavut Housing Corporation
Government of Nunavut

P.0O. Box 1000, Station 1400,

Iqaluit, NU X0A OHO

lkusugaké@gov.nu.ca

Mr. Joseph Inagayuk Quagiag
MLA for Netsilik

PO Box 166

Taloyoak, NU X0B 1BQ
JosephQuqgiag@netsilikmla.ca
jquagiag@assembly.nu.ca

Via email

RE: Invitation to attend a Board of Directors meeting

September 27, 2024

The Taloyoak Housing Authority Board of Directors would like to invite you to attend one of our
next Board meetings to discuss various Housing concerns we would like to share and questions
we would like to ask. Ideally we would like to meet face to face here in Taloyoak.

Can you please let us know when this could be arranged? Thank you in advance for your time and

consideration.
Sincerely,

Lena Pauloosie
Chairperson, Board of Directors
Taloyoak Housing Authority



